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Antonia Hover

From: Consumer Contact
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 9:12 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: To CLK docket 20200000

Consumer correspondence for docket 20200000. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Diana Vizcarrondo 
Regulatory Specialist II 
Office of Consumer Assistance 
 
 
Note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message 
may be subject to public disclosure. 
 

From: Adam Galicki <agalicki@bellsouth.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:09 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Net metering 

 
Considering that your agency is called PUBLIC Service Commission, it is an outrage that you are even considering the 
bogus request to revise the way the residents who invested or thinking about installing solar systems are reimbursed for 
the clean energy. Leave it alone! 
I have contacted my elected state legislators (Kevin Rader and Mike Caruso) in this matter. 
Thank you,  
Adam Galicki 
5235 Deerhurst Crescent Circle 
Boca Raton, FL 33486 
561 801 2352 
agalicki@bellsouth.net 




